
STD Control Program
When you’re diagnosed with an STD, your doctor is required to inform 
the STD Control Program, part of the CT Department of Public Health.
Call 860.509.7920 to speak with a Disease Intervention Specialist.
www.portal.ct.gov/dph 

you have to tell 
your partners 

but you don’t have 
to tell them yourself

if you have an STD

Leave it to us. We’ll call your current and past 
partners for you so they can get tested and 
treated. It’s completely confidential and your 
name is never used. A Disease Intervention 
Specialist will call you and explain the process. 


